MCGILL UNIVERSITY PRINCIPAL AND VICE-CHANCELLOR A. E. MORGAN MONTREAL September 28 1936 Dear Mr. Burlingham, I am not sure if the kind donor of the interesting collection of letters on the Heidelberg celebrations was the Mr. Burlingham whose acquaintance I had the pleasure of making at Cambridge last week. I am venturing to write to you personally in the hope that they are one and the same. In any case may I thank you as one of those who sent to me this pamphlet and I assure you that I read it with the utmost interest. I had seen scraps of the correspondence and was most anxious to see a complete picture, which your publication gives so admirably. I need not say more than to assure you of the wholehearted concurrence which I give to those who were unwilling in present circumstances to take part in complimenting the University of Heidelberg. Might I ask whether it is possible to obtain copies of the publication, as I feel that it should be in the hands of many, and I should like to distribute some copies if they were available. Yours sincerely, Charles C. Burlingham, Esq., Messrs. Burlingham, Veeder, Fearey and Clark, 27 William Street, NEW YORK CITY.